
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
        October 5, 1965 
 
 
 
 
TO
  Division of Trading and Markets 

:  Irving M. Pollack, Director 

 
FROM
  Division of Trading and Markets 

: Edmund H. Worthy, Director 

 
RE
 

:  Proxy material relating to delisting of securities from exchanges 

 
 
  We appreciate your suggestion to send a copy of all proxy material received 
relating to the delisting of securities from exchanges to your Office of Regulation.  Attached is a 
copy of our staff memorandum issued today regarding the matter. 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 



 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
        October 5, 1965 
 
 
 
 
TO
  Division of Corporation Finance 

:  Assistant Directors and Branch Chiefs 

 
FROM
  Director 

: Edmund H. Worthy 

 
RE: 

 

PROXY MATERIAL RELATING TO DELISTING OF SECURITIES FROM 
EXCHANGES 

 

  The Office of Regulation of the Division of Trading and Markets may be able to 

make suggestions regarding contents of proxy statements relating to delisting of securities from 

exchanges.  Preliminary proxy statements relating to each action should be sent to the Division 

for comment. 


